
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Glade, we consistently work on promoting pupil voice (Article 12), as we know that 

children have the power to bring about crucial changes, thinking about what they want their 

future to be like. We make reading and phonics as interactive as possible. 

 

Here are some photos to celebrate Early Reading and Phonics at Glade. 

Reading outside is fun. 

 

I like reading to the 

birds. 

Sometimes we read to a 

reading buddy. 

In Reception, we read 

‘The Gingerbread Man’ 

and made our own 

Gingerbread Men.  

We had to make sure 

they didn’t jump out of 

the window! 

Last week EYFS 

took their English 

lessons outside.  

‘Can we do this 

again, Mr Ali?’ 

Last week, Year 1 took their 

English lessons outside. 

I know this (ow sound), it’s in 

wow. 

Year 1 and 2 have also been 

practising their alien words.  

Some of them are very funny! 


